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Date: Feb, 2025 

 
 

Notice of Discontinuation of SNSL-M1.6 Hex Socket Head Cap Screws 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
We hope you are doing well and appreciate your continued support of NBK. Please be informed 
that all sizes of SNSL-M1.6 hex socket head cap screws will be discontinued. Your understanding 
and continued support of our products are greatly appreciated. 
 
Discontinued Part Numbers: 
Hex Socket Head Cap Screws (SUS316L) 
 
・SNSL-M1.6-4 
・SNSL-M1.6-5 
・SNSL-M1.6-6 
・SNSL-M1.6-8 
・SNSL-M1.6-10 
・SNSL-M1.6-12 
 
Discontinuation Date: 
The products will be discontinued once our stock runs out. 
Please note that returns and exchanges related to this discontinuation will not be accepted. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our sales office in charge of your area. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 


